
 

14.08.2024 

 

 
 
Rubens Carvalho  

Deputy Director 

Earthsight 

 

Dear Rubens,      
 

We write in response to your recent communication seeking information regarding Bunge’s Brazilian soy 

supply chain.  

 

Human rights and environmental issues are a priority for Bunge and we take seriously any allegations and 

concerns raised on these key areas.  

 

We continuously implement our corporate policies and strong governance within our operations and our 

supply chains – including monitoring and checking competent authorities´ developments. 

 

Deforestation remains a critical concern for Bunge, and we continue our work to address deforestation risks 

through actions including advancing sustainable agriculture practices, promoting the use of internationally 

recognized certifications, and disincentivizing native vegetation conversion, among others. We encourage 

you to read our 2024 Bunge Corporate Sustainability Report for more detail on our important efforts and 

progress. 

 

Bunge is committed to respecting and promoting universally accepted standards of human rights within our 

operations and across our supply chains and we are advancing in our governance, including a formal 

grievance procedure (https://investors.bunge.com/resource/report-a-concern) and we encourage you to 

follow it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Global Sustainability 

 

 

 

 

 

https://delivery.bunge.com/-/media/Files/pdf/2024-Bunge-Global-Sustainability-Report.ashx
https://investors.bunge.com/resource/report-a-concern)

